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Item Discussion  Comments/Action required and by 
whom 

Minutes - 
Environmental 
Enforcement 

 

In response to comments from Cllr 
Haydn Bateman regarding signage 
the Chief Officer agreed to look into 
the matter and provide Cllr Bateman 
with copies of the photographs for 
the site in Mold.   
 
 

 
Steve Jones has provided the requested 
information to  Cllr H Bateman.  

Mold to Broughton 
Cycleway 

 

In response to requests for further 
information on specific areas, the 
Highways Policy Officer said that  
detailed designs would be in 
accordance with the active travel 
design guidance and would be 
shared with the Committee once it 
had been completed. 
 

Sue Price to share detailed designs with 
Committees once it has been completed.  
 
(These are not available yet). 

 
 

 
In response to comments from Cllr 
Evans, the officer agreed to check 
the link to the Active Travel website  
 

 
Sue Price has checked the links and 
confirmed that they are working.   

 

 
 

 


